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I have been a registered voter in Oregon since 1968. I have voted in person and by 

mail. While in the military I voted from Georgia and a little island in the middle of 

nowhere in the Pacific. I have 4 children, 3 OR 1 VA residents, 2 daughters in law, 3 

grandsons & 2 granddaughters who are all registered voters, (though not all 

registered in Oregon).  several more that haven't reached the age of 18, yet. You can 

bet your sweet bippy that as soon as they are eligible, I will be on their case to 

register. Two children are, or were in the military, a son has voted from Camp 

Lejeune, Camp Pendelton, Guam, Kandahar, Fallujah, and Quantico, our daughter 

has voted from Qatar, Okinawa, and Georgia. Oregon was the first state to 

implement "Vote by Mail". We are leaders in progressive democratic ideals and 

institutions. SB 210 is an aberration and should be relegated to the trash bin of 

political ineptitude. I urge you to reject this mistaken proposal. 

 

Sincerely 

Alan P. Halstead 

 


